
Letterhead of Environment and Food Bureau Government Secretariat

Our ref: EFB 9/55/01/131

Tel: 2136 3287
Fax: 2136 3321

6 June 2001

Clerk to Legislative Council
Finance Committee

Legislative Council Building
Attn.: Ms Pauline Ng
[Fax No. 2869 6794]

Dear Ms Ng,

Availability of Particulate Traps
Replacement and Cleaning Services

At the Finance Committee's meeting held on 12 May 2000, the Hon Law Chi-kwong
asked about the availability of particulate traps replacement and cleaning services.

You may wish to know that spare filters for particulate traps are now on sale at 35
locations and cleaning facilities have been set up at 31 locations.

Yours sincerely,

(Ms Ivy Law)
for Secretary for the Environment and Food

cc: Secretary for the Treasury (Attn: Mr Manfred Wong) 2147 5239


